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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
To:   Utah Division of Public Utilities (DPU) 
 
From:  Public Service Commission of Utah (PSC) 
  Gary Widerburg, PSC Secretary 
 
Date:   March 7, 2022 
 
Subject: Extension of Time Requested, Docket No. 22-035-06 
 
 
On March 3, 2022, the Utah Division of Public Utilities filed a memorandum requesting 
additional time to complete its review of PacifiCorp’s Semi-Annual Hedging Report. 
 
For good cause shown, the PSC grants the extension of the action request deadline from 
Thursday, March 17, 2022 to no later than Monday, April 18, 2022. 
 
 
 


